
 

 

 

 

 
 

KALOJI NARAYANA RAO UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, 

TELANGANA:: WARANGAL 

 

 

NOTIFICATION OF RE-OPENING OF  HEALTH SCIENCES COLLEGES 

 

  

  KNR University of Health Sciences hereby informs all the  Students and Principals of 

affiliated colleges that Government of Telangana has accorded permission for re-opening of all Health 

Sciences Colleges from 1st February, 2021 for Under Graduate courses by following necessary 

guidelines and due precautions in view of COVID pandemic.  

 

 KNR University Guidelines for Re-opening of colleges in view of COVID pandemic have 

already been communicated  to the Principals   of all colleges on 13-01-2021 which have to be 

followed along with guidelines issued by State/Central Government/respective Central Councils.  

    

 

           Sd/-  

Date:28-1-2021               Registrar 


